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To whom it may concern
I would like to lodge my serious concerns about Sizewell C going ahead.

I find it hard to see how a building project of this magnitude can have any other than
detrimental impact on the Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty where it is planned to be
sited.

These negative impacts will affect tourism, livelihoods, flora and fauna. This includes the
negative impact on Minsmere, one of the country's leading habitats for birds.

Yours faithfully

Dr Kathrin Peters






